OSEC-2023-005732: Request for Position Paper on the Proposed Protected
Geographical Indications Act

From: Office of the DENR Secretary (osec@denr.gov.ph)
To:  denrlegislative@yahoo.com
Cc ouscla@denr.gov.ph; iarodriguez@denr.gov.ph; osec.referral@denr.gov.ph

Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 at 02:41 PM GMT+8

Ma'am/Sir,

This is to respectfully refer, for information and appropriate action, the herein request for a position paper
on the proposed Protected Geographical Indications Act.

We will appreciate informing this office, citing document number OSEC-2023-005732, of the action taken
on the matter.

Thank you.

Office of the Secretary
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

~-~-—----- Forwarded message --------

From: Committeeon TradeandIndustry <trade_hor@yahoo.com>

Date: Mon, Sep 4, 2023 at 11:33 AM

Subject: Request for Position Paper on the Proposed Protected Geographical Indications Act
To: ghea@denr.gov.ph <chea@denr.gov.ph>, osec@denr.gov.ph <osec@denr.gov.ph>

Republic of the Philippines
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

Quezon City

COMMITTEE ON TRADE AND INDUSTRY

04 September 2023

Secretary MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman

Quezon City

Dear Secretary Loyzaga,



-’

May we respectfully refer to your good office the following bills on the proposed “Protected
Geographical Indications Act”, as foliows:

i.House Bill No. 531, entitled: AN ACT PROVIDING FOR PROTECTED
GEOGRAPHICAL INDICATIONS OF LOCALLY PRODUCED FOOD PRODUCTS,
FOODSTUFF, HANDICRAFTS, WINES AND SPIRITS, introduced by Representative
Geraldine B. Roman; and,

2. House Bill No. 8657, entitled: AN ACT PROVIDING FOR THE PROTECTION OF
GEOGRAPHICAL INDICATIONS FOR AGRICULTURAL OR NATURAL
(UNPROCESSED OR WILD) PRODUCTS, PROCESSED PRODUCTS, WINES AND
SPIRITS, OR ANY PRODUCTS OF HANDICRAFT OR INDUSTRY, introduced by
Representative Mario Vittorio “"Marvey” A. Marifio

Attached are electronic copies of HBs 531 and 8657 for your ready reference.

In this regard, we will highly appreciate the submission of your comments on
the aforementioned bills via email at trade_hor@yahoo.com not later than fifteen (15)
days upon receipt hereof.

Your views and comments on the subject measures will be of great assistance to the
Committee in the conduct of its forthcoming deliberations thereon.

For related concerns, please do not hesitate to contact any of the Committee Secretariat
Staff: Committee Secretary Valentino Palanca at mobile no. 0917-806-5747, Supervising
Legislative Staff Officer (SLSQ) II Jessica Fradejas at mobile no. 0915-850-8219, SLSO 1
Roselyn Jarilla at mobile no. 0947-351-2219 or SLSO I Arlene Solomon at mobile no. 0939-
957-0481.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

MARIO VITTORIO “MARVEY” A. MARINO
Chairperson
Committee on Trade & Industry

FOR THE CHAIRMAN:

(Sgd.)VALENTINO R. PALANCA
Committee Secretary (Head of Secretariat)
Committee on Trade & Industry
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